
Turkey Feather 
Thanksgiving is a time to be thankful for all that we 

have.  What better thing to be thankful for than our 
own child. We will be making a “Class Turkey” to be 
displayed outside the classroom.  Each parent is to 

write a few sentences on the attached feather and 
state why they are thankful for their child.  It does 
not need to be fancy. Please include the following on 

the feather: 
 

-Your child’s name 
-Why you are thankful for your child 

-Picture of your child 
 

Please return your feather by   
Friday, November 15. 

 

Have fun decorating!  
 

An Example for Inspiration: 
 

 


